With the coronavirus (COVID-19) affecting individuals and businesses
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around the world, this is a difficult time for all of us. At Komar Industries,

our priority remains the health and well-being of our employees and our
customers. As a manufacturer and supporter of critical supply chain
infrastructure, Komar is an essential business. For this reason, we will
continue our normal business operations while closely following the
guidelines set forth by the CDC.

Please contact us at 614 836-2366 for immediate assistance with equipment orders, parts orders, as

well as emergency or scheduled service.

Komar’s leadership team is closely monitoring developments and will provide relevant updates. We are

committed to supporting you and your business. Please stay safe and healthy!



